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DATE:    October 21, 2020  
 
TO:    All Principals 
    
FROM:   Phillip H. Dunn II  
  Chief Information Officer 
 
VIA:   Valerie S. Wanza, Ph.D. 
      Chief School Performance & Accountability Officer 
 
 
SUBJECT:  BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE (BYOD) GUIDELINES (UPDATED)  
  
 
ACTION: Attached are the “BYOD Learner Experience 2021” and the “BYOD Guidelines 
2020-21” documents to be shared with all staff and students using their personal devices 
on the District network. The Information Technology Division (IT) will also post these 
documents in the IT SharePoint site and in the TLC Group Announcements. 
 
RATIONALE: The BYOD program enable students to use their personally owned Wi-Fi 
capable devices (laptops, smart phones, tablets) to connect to the Broward County Public 
Schools’ BYOD network. Teachers facilitate the use of student devices by integrating 
instructional strategies that embed Web 2.0 tools, Internet research, and applications to 
engage students in curriculum content and collaboration with peers. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Max Rosario, Director of Classroom 
Technology and Desktop Support Services, at 754-321-0356 or via email at 
ClassroomTechnologyDSS@browardschools.com. 
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cc: Senior Leadership Team 
 Veda Hudge, Director, Office of Service Quality  
 Directors, School Performance & Accountability 
 Directors, Information Technology  

https://browardcountyschools.sharepoint.com/sites/technology/SitePages/HomePage.aspx
https://browardcountyschools.sharepoint.com/sites/TLC/SitePages/Homepage.aspx
mailto:ClassroomTechnologyDSS@browardschools.com

